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Resident, Staff, and Family Update 
January 16, 2023 

OUTBREAK ALL CLEAR 
Dear Martha’s House families, residents, and staff, 

We are pleased to let you know that the COVID outbreak at Martha’s House has 
been lifted. We had 11 residents and 2 staff test positive during the outbreak. We were 
all saddened that one resident passed away last week due to COVID complications. 
Gratefully, all others affected have fully recovered. 

We will continue to monitor everyone closely and all residents are reminded to report 
symptoms that may develop including but not limited to new or worsening cough, runny 
nose, nasal congestion, fever, and unusual fatigue. We will return to our regular 
continental breakfast buffet on Tuesday, January 17, 2023 and we will return to the use 
of linens at lunch and supper today. All activities will resume, as the schedule permits. 
Thank you for your patience, understanding, and support during this time. 

 
As always, you are welcome to contact Karen Larson Site Administrator, at 403-327-2090 
or email karen.r.larson@covenantliving.ca with questions or suggestions. 
 
 
Michelle Charlesworth Karen Larson 
Senior Director of Operations Site Administrator 
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